
TO: COLUMBIACOUNTY ZONING BOARD

FROM: AMELIA LANDINGS HOA

RE: HANGAR FOR LOT #2 OF AMELIA LANDINGS (STROUBE LANDER)

DATE: JUNE 21, 2024

After reviewing plans for a hangar for Lot #2 of Amelia Landings Subdivision submitted by Stroube

Lander, the Board of Directors approved the building.

Susan Crocker, President

Amelia Landings HOA


